
Station Design Update 
PUBLIC MEETING / ONLINE 

Construction & Development 

 INFORMATION SESSION 

The MTA will be hosting a virtual public 
meeting to provide the community with a 
project status and design update on 
Phase 2 of the Second Avenue Subway 
Project. This is the next step in this 
exciting and transformative project which 
will create three brand new accessible 
Second Avenue Subway (Q-Line) stations 
in East Harlem. 

You Are Invited 
Tuesday, June 3, 2025 
Time: 6:00 pm - 7:30 pm 

To attend the online session, please  
copy and paste the link below to your 
preferred web browser:  

 

Second Avenue Subway 
PHASE 2  East Harlem 

Conceptual rendering of SASP2 125th Entrance 3 looking south 

www.mta.info/sas2meeting
For more information, please contact the Comm unity Information Center at 212-722-3700 

https://www.mta.info/sas2meeting



